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New Footpath – Coochin Street, Dicky Beach 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council will be constructing a 
new footpath along the North side of Coochin 
Street, Dicky Beach.  

The new path will connect the existing footpath 
on Cooroy Street with the coastal pathway at 
Dicky Beach Surf Club.   

Please refer to the location of works in figure 1 
overleaf.  

The design has been carefully reviewed to 
minimise vegetation clearing wherever possible, 
however approximately six trees will be 
removed to facilitate the new pathway. 

To offset the removal, new trees/landscaping 
will be planted along the new pathway following 
the completion of the works.  

Start date 

Works are expected to start Monday 6 
November 2023 and be finished within two 
weeks, weather and site conditions permitting. 

Property access and parking 

Property access should not be affected during 
the works. However, if the contractor requires 
access, property owners will be notified in 
advance. 

On-street parking along Coochin Street may be 
limited at times for the safety of pedestrians, 
road users and contractors.   

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these necessary works to improve safety and 
connection.  

 

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer, Brian 
Counihan on the details below (stating 
project K6248 Coochin Street New 
Footpath). 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

I am pleased this work is starting and I look forward to it being completed. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during construction. 
Footpaths are important on the ground networking facilities for all users to enjoy. 
This footpath will create safer connectivity for local residents and visitors to Dicky 
Beach. 

Cr Terry Landsberg 



 

 

Figure 1 – New footpath along Coochin Street shown in blue. 

           

 


